
Avery Outreach School – Lloydminster 
 
Thank you Stanley DeWalt and thank you Skills Canada! Your generous donation means that our CPT 
courses will never be limited by our school resources. For an outreach school like ours, the Tool Grant 
provides stability for our long-term programming. It means that we are now able to offer our 
students real life work experience, authentic learning, and focused opportunities for students 
interested in pursuing a career in the skilled trades.  
 

 
 
 

 



 
 

 



 
 

 
	

	


